
From: Josh Denton <josh.lauraingraham@gmail.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
CC: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Date: 10/28/2016 12:23:16 PM
Subject: Re: Interview with Laura Ingraham show

My cell is 765-977-5613.

On Fri, Oct 28, 2016 at 12:22 PM, Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Josh what is your number?

 

From: Josh Denton [mailto:josh.lauraingraham@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Friday, October 28, 2016 12:22 PM
 
To: Adams, Chaney
 
Subject: Interview with Laura Ingraham show

 

Hello my name is Josh with the Laura Ingraham show contacting you to see if Gov. Haley can 
come on the show Monday, November 1st, 2016 at 9:30am ET for a brief 10 minute segment to 
discuss her recent decision to vote for Trump?

 

Please let me know ASAP.

 

Have a great weekend!
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